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Heller Delivers on DHS Funding to Combat 
Terrorism in Las Vegas

[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) released this statement after the U.S. Department of Homeland Security’s (DHS’s) Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) announced Las Vegas will receive $2,962,000 from the Urban Area Security Initiative (UASI) grant program to combat terror threats:


“In light of recent terrorist activity and the increasing threat posed by groups like ISIS, the UASI program is more important now than ever to assist metropolitan areas like Las Vegas that are uniquely at risk. For years, I have been working to ensure FEMA is accurately assessing the threat of terrorism to the Las Vegas metropolitan area, and today’s announcement is a reminder of just how important this funding is to our state,” said Senator Dean Heller.  

Background:
Last month, FEMA released a draft of the Relative Risk Profile, which dropped Las Vegas’ risk profile ranking, putting the city as risk for losing needed funding to combat terrorism. In response to the draft, Senator Heller sent this letter to DHS Secretary Jeh Johnson expressing concern over the Las Vegas area’s relative risk profile and to encourage FEMA to take into consideration the unique challenges that Las Vegas, as a premier tourist destination, poses in the ongoing efforts to prevent terror attacks in the U.S.
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